
Student Affairs Diversity Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

February 22, 2011 

 

Present: 

Mike Cairns  Matt Chaney  Kristin Norton  Leroy Wright 

 

The committee reviewed the 2010-2011 Projected Major Diversity Initiatives.   The following 

items will be added to the initiatives: 

 Ferris Youth Initiative  

 Job Fair 

 White Ribbon Campaign 

 Sexual and Relationship Violence Awareness Week:  Shattering the Silence 

Mike will check with Dan Burcham to see if the OMSS Imagine More Bus Tour will be 

supported for 2011.  At the Student Affairs Diversity Report meeting it was suggested that the 

bus tour be considered a permanent university event and therefore would be financially 

supported. 

Summer Retreat Ideas  

 Matt Chaney suggested calling the event(s) inclusion or professional development, 

instead of diversity.   

 Kristin suggested using a speaker that is already speaking on campus to also present at a 

workshop for the division, which would save money.   

 Leroy suggested holding a professional development series, offering an event a couple 

times a semester.  Focusing on items such as: 

o Getting the best use of your budget 

o Diversity 

o Assessment 

o Current trends/issues within Student Affairs 

Mike asked that any other ideas for a retreat or workshop be sent to him. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

Sherry S. Hayes 

Administrative Assistant to the Associate V.P. for Student Affairs 

 

 


